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Walmsley News 
Friday, 17th November 2023 

 

Year 5/Year 6 Boys Football Team - We would like to congratulate our Year 5 and Year 6 boys 

football team for winning the EFL Cup yesterday.  They will now represent Bolton in the North West 

Regional Finals. 
 

BBC Children in Need - Please could we thank all our parents and carers for your support today 

with Children in Need. As a school we have raised over £200, with more money still to be collected! 
 

A couple of reminders… 
 

Please continue to support our Ethos Group with their ‘spending a penny’ appeal. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

Saturday, 18th November - 10:30am to 1:00pm - Christmas Fayre at Walmsley Parish 

Community Hall. This year the theme is The Gingerbread House.  Breakfast will be served! 
 

Monday, 20th November - Pret-a-Portrait deadline to qualify for the 25% early bird discount for 

school photograph orders. 

https://www.pret-a-portrait.net/ 
 

Monday, 20th November - Deadline for any Christmas Card orders. 

 Visit https://www.apfsorders.co.uk/ 

 Enter the unique artwork code – found on the reverse of your child’s artwork, together with 

your child’s name 

 Place your order 

For any orders placed, these will be sent to school the week commencing 4th December. 
 

Tuesday, 21st November at 5:30pm - Reading Workshop for Reception and Year 1 

parents/carers. 
 

School Meals - From Monday there will be some slight changes to our school lunch menu.  More 

information to follow. 
 

What’s happening in the News this week? How can we show compassion to others? 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

School PE Kits - If you have any school PE kits that your child has outgrown and are no longer 

required, please could these be sent into school for our spare clothes box?  
 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs Jo Atherton 

Headteacher 

Our wonderful PTA sponsors… 
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